
1570 KC 

Kermit Geary 
R.D.2 
Box 298 
Walnutport, PA. 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

312C 13 v r BOX 626, FORDYCE ARKANSAS 

TELEPHONE FORDYCE 1570 

July 30, 1959 

In reply to your letter of July 21, 1959; thank you very much 

for writing to us ; and giving us a reception report. 

We plan to g) on the air Saturday, August 1, 1959. Let us 

hear from you again anytime concerning your report and thank you 

again for taking your time to send us this complete report. 

Sincerely, 

r. 
Ed Zoch 
S tion Manager 

EZ/rz 


